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25th September 2015 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

SATs Meeting – Thursday 8
th
 October 

 

As you may be aware, it is a national requirement for all Year 6 children to be 

formally assessed using tests called SATs.  We will be holding a meeting on Thursday 

8
th
 October for all parents with children currently in year 6. It is extremely important 

that you attend in order to best prepare and support your child and the school. 

 

The meeting will be an opportunity for you to find out about the importance of SATs 

in relation to national standards and the expected levels your child should reach by 

the end of primary school 

 

The meeting will begin at 5.00 p.m. and will last approximately 45 minutes. Please 

note this is a meeting for parents and carers and not children.  

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Mrs C Smith   

    ‘Work hard, be kind’ 


